
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Pembroke   Term: Autumn 2 2017       Whole School Topic:  Our Island Home 

What’s been going on Some photos of our learning 

I can’t believe it’s almost Christmas! 

Pembroke Class are really looking forward 

to a restful break after what has been a 

very busy term!  The boys have been 

working extremely hard and have made 

great progress, both socially and with their 

maths, English and phonics. 

 

We have continued ‘Our Island Home’ 

topic by learning about The Great Fire of 

London. The boys loved learning about 

the fire and taking part in the retelling of 

the story by exploring artefacts. Using the 

computer, the boys ‘used’ fire equipment 

from 1666 to try and stop the fire. They 

found this very difficult! 

 

In cooking, the boys have made 

Halloween spider cakes, fruit firework 

skewers, chocolate cake, pizza bagels 

and vegetable soup. They have really 

impressed us by being brave and trying a 

variety of fruits and pizza toppings. They 

even tried a small piece of mince pie and 

Brussel sprout and said whether they liked 

or disliked it! We discussed that it’s ok not 

to like things, but you must try them in order 

to find out!   

 

This half term, we have also been working 

on our small steps towards independence 

and life skills. So far we have learned how 

and when to wash hands, how to clean 

our teeth and faces properly.  

 

Have a wonderful Christmas break and a 

very Happy New Year! 

 
The Pembroke Team   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Friday 15th December – KS2 Christmas 

Performance 

 Tuesday 19th December – Last day of term 

 Thursday 4th January – Back to school 

 Wednesday 31st January – SAP Parents 

Evening 


